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DOCKET

From: Raoul Renaud 07-A FC-4

To: Docket Optical System
Subject: Fwd:

RECD. ocTt 022008

please docket 07-AFC-4

Raoul A. Renaud

Hearing Adviser |1

California Energy Commission
1516 9th Street

Sacramento, CA 95814
(916)651-2020

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any attachments are confidential and privileged. They are intended for the
sole use of the addressee.

>>> "D.E. Davis" <dedavis321@att.net> 10/2/2008 2:19 PM >>>
Dear Staff of the Energy Commission:

PLEASE do not approve a public-health-ruinous
peaker power plant (MMC) so close to residences of
families, children, schools, parks, etc. in south Chula Vista
near Main Street, let alone when such is against the law --
present zoning ordinances, and in violation of the Chula
Vista "General Plan" that was worked on so long and hard
by so many.

Chula Vista resident, David E. Davis.

Humanity could be doing
immensely better by now




